Good evening Ram Family.

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We have 2 weeks left in the 1st Semester. Please communicate with teachers regarding any make up assignments that can help to improve your grades. We will offer student led conferences again on January 22 from 11 am to 3 pm. It is important that if you want to meet with teachers on this date, you must communicate with them to set up appointments.


Here are our upcoming athletic events this week:

o    January 8th - BASKETBALL (AWAY) Northeast @ Kernodle
o    January 8th – WRESTLING (HOME) Kernodle @ Northeast
o    January 11th – BASKETBALL (HOME) Jackson @ Northeast
o    January 11TH – WRESTLING (AWAY) Northeast @ Jackson

The monthly Ram Conversation with Mr. Puryear will resume on January 17 at 6:30 pm via zoom. The link will be shared next week. 
We have hired new teachers to replace some that have departed, so if your students are in classes with new teachers, you should have received a letter detailing the teacher's name and contact information.
Please take time to review the student handbook with your students and make sure that they are in dress code each day and they are not using cell phones during the school day. We are trying to remove all deterrents that will hinder our students from growing. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!
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